

11/7/2023

Dear Mayor and Council Members:

Hutari

We are writing to express our support for item 29 posted on the agenda for November 9, 2023. It is imperative that the amendments relating to telework recommended by the Planning Commission are included in the Imagine Austin Comprehensive Plan. As we work through Imagine Austin, Austin Strategic Mobility, and the Austin Equity Climate Plans, we must ensure any telework policy being developed reinforces the goals identified in these plans. Expanding telework opportunities will help us meet our goals faster and demonstrate our dedication to meeting the community's demands on mobility and climate action.

We ask that you support item 29 so we can get these amendments initiated in the Imagine Austin Comprehensive Plan as soon as possible.

In Solidarity,

Carol Guthrie